

1755 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, N.W. / WASHINGTON, D. C. 20036 / CABLE: RESOURCES / PHONE: 462-4400

November 17, 1972

Mr. Kristo Ivanov Robert Almstroemsgatan 3 S-113 36 Stockholm SWEDEN

Dear Mr. Ivanov:

I recently had an opportunity to see a copy of your manuscript, Quality-Control of Information. I speak of the copy you shared with Churchill Eisenhart of the National Bureau of Standards. I am anxious to have an opportunity to study your treatise with care, and wonder if you might be able to spare me a copy. I have a volume completed that will soon be published that might, similarly, interest you. Its title is Information Resources, Statistical System Reform, and Human Freedom. I would be happy to send you a copy when published in exchange for the opportunity to examine further your work. My preliminary judgment is that your treatment of quality control is unique and of singular importance.

Sincerely yours,

Edgar S. Dunn, Jr.

Senior Research Associate

ESD/jad